
 
 

 
 
 
 

January 30, 2014 
 
Mr. Stephen Murphy 
Anthony Forest Products 
P.O. Box 724 
Strong, AR 71765 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Tracking Number:  ARG550398    AFIN: 70-00473 
 Missing Discharge Monitoring Report 
 
Dear Mr. Murphy: 
 
The Department has conducted a file review of the above referenced permit and has 
determined the Discharge Monitoring Reports (DMRs) for the December 2012 
Monitoring Period, Discharge Number 001-Y is not on file. 
 
If you have already sent the DMRs in question, please re-send two copies of the 
missing DMRs so we may place them on file and correct our records. The copies should 
be signed with an original signature and date. If you have not sent the DMRs in 
questions, please submit all missing DMRs by February 12, 2014. Please note that 
carbon copy, fax, or photocopy signatures are unacceptable. 
 
Please be advised that a lack of cooperation in this matter may result in formal 
enforcement action, including the assessment of a monetary penalty.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, feel free to 
contact me at 501-682-0664 or e-mail to holding@adeq.state.ar.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
John Holding 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division, Enforcement Branch 
 
 


